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| OPPOSE SB585.

?A Precinct Committee Person should be a qualified US Citizen.

Other Americans must be a Registered Republican for the entire length 180 days
prior to applying for the office.

The application of the law should be the same - consistent - for everyone.

Those who do not qualify at one time, can apply when they qualify.

This bill would weaken the voting rights of concerned US citizens and our elections.
The proposed changes are unnecessary, and would complicate the rules, making
them more difficult to enforce equally, and would encourage division within parties.



